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...remember to 

turn your clocks 

back one hour 
(Nov. 3rd @ 

2am).  This is  

also the recommended time to 

change the batteries in your 

smoke detectors.   

We will see you on Sunday,  

November 3rd, for All Saints Day!  
*************************************************  

Coffee & snacks are back!! 

See page 10 in this issue. 

************************  
 

The Annual Budget  

and Elections Meeting  

Sunday, November 10, 2019 
 

At this meeting we will vote on the 2020 Church 

budget and  

elect our 2020  

Church Council.   

Budget is on page 3. 

 

 

 Mission Statement  
Of St Paul Lutheran Church  

 
 

Led by the Holy Spirit we will  
 

REACH out to those in need  
 

PREACH the Good News of Jesus Christ  
 

TEACH the grace of a loving God  
 

Pastor: The Rev. David Brobston 
WORSHIP: Sunday School at 9:00 am 
        Confirmation at 9:00 am 
        Worship/Communion at 10:15 am 
  
671Clinton St., Defiance, Ohio 43512 
Phone: 419-782-5771                      
splcdefipastor@gmail.com  
lynnsplcoffice@gmail.com 
stpaulyouthandfamily@gmail.com 
Web Page: www.stpaulelcadefiance.com  
Simulcast on 102.7 FM 
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Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 
Grace to you and peace from God our Father and our Lord Jesus Christ.  Amen. 
 
A quick hodge podge of info today! A bit of Empty the Pantry Soup! 
 
First.  Budget and Elections Meeting:  Sunday, November 10th immediately following worship.  This has 
been the easiest Nominating Season I have experienced in 27 years of ministry.  It's a good sign when folks 
are eager to be nominated and want to serve.  THANK YOU.  Also, a very easy budgeting process as you  
all have been very faithful stewards.  That is HUGE in today's world where many congregationôs budgets 
are strained to the point that future ministry is going to be a challenge.  Again, THANK YOU. 
 
Second.  The STOP THE BLEED kits are available next to the AED at the Handicap Entrance.  We will be 
holding our first of many Stop the Bleed classes here at St. Paul's on November 23rd from 9-11.  Class size 
is limited to 20 so please see me or Danny Hill to sign up! 
 
Third.  THANKSGIVING EVE is really going to be on Thanksgiving Eve again this year.  We will meet  
for worship and fellowship on Wednesday evening November 27th with the downtown ministerium.      
Please bring a friend and have them come and see Lutherans and Roman Catholics and Methodists and  
Presbyterians in worship together.   
 
Fourth.  There is an episode of Seinfeld where Elaine is talking to George about something and he looks to 
her and says, ñStop, I gotta focus.  I'm shifting into soup mode.ò  It's almost that time for our Wednesday 
evening Advent Soup and Holden Evening Prayer events. December 4th and it will be SOUP TIME ï and 
worship time.  Please plan on coming to join us and bring soup! 
 
Fifth.  We have a number of folks that have been a regular part of our community.  Please hear this as my 
personal invitation to become a member of our little family of faith.  Please see me for more information 
and to schedule a time to talk.  I promise, it's really painless! 
 
Finally.  October was Pastor Appreciation Month ï but I don't think that often enough we speak of         
Congregation Appreciation Month.  Y'all, let's be honest, it's not an easy time to be The Church.   
Attendance, giving, congregations merging and closing, clergy shortages.  Y'all keep being faithful to  
use your gifts to the glory of God.  From the simple to the amazing, y'all are faithful.  Thank you.   
Thank you for your faith journey, thank you for your faithfulness, thank you for letting God's Spirit  
be a part of your life's journey. 
 
Blessings 
PD(+) 
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